NZ FIRE SERVICE

The Fire Regiona Commander, Brian Joyce, has forwarded copies of a booklet
produced by the Fire Service Commission “The Way Forward” which outlines
changes to structures within the service and refinements of the focus of strategies.

Copies of the booklet have been circulated to Councillors.

Mr Joyce is in attendance at today’ s meeting to provide additional information and to
give Councillors an insight to the revised strategies.



